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To

The Director of Collegiate Education
Government of Kerala

Vikas Bhavan

Fhiruvananthapuram

Sir,

Sub: Awareness Programme on Civil Services Examination at Ernakulam, Palakkad,
Thiruvananthapuram and Kozhikode— 4, 5,6 & 17 January 2012 —Help and co-

operation sought—reg

Having realised that most of the college students in Kerala are ignorant of the immense
scope and importance of the Civil Services Examination conducted by the UPSC for
selecting meritorious candidates for the top civil service posts in our country, Kerala
State Civil Service Academy, established by the State Government under Centre for
Continuing Education Kerala, is organising an awareness programme on the Civil
Service Examination in the first week of January 2012 with the Maharaja's College,
Ernakulam; Government Victoria College, Palakkad; Government Arts and Science
College, Meenchanta, Kozhikode and the Government Guesthouse, Thycaud,

Thiruvananthapuram as Venues.

Dr. D. Babu Paul 1AS (Retd), Mentor Emeritus, Kerala State Civil Service Academy,
will address the civil service aspirants of each of these regions. The District Collectors
and the City Police Commissioners/District Police Chiefs have also been requested to

interact with them.
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To bring the matter to the notice of the students, we have sent letters to the Principals
of all the Arts and Science colleges in Kerala requesting them to send the students who

are desirous of a career in the civil services to attend the awareness programme.

I shall be obliged if you will be good enoug-h to write to the Principals of the arts and
science colleges under your directorate advising them to nominate a few students from

their respective colleges as participants in the awareness programme arranged as per

the schedule given below:

e For the students of Ernaku-lam,' Kottayam, and Idukki districts, the awareness

i:)rogramme is at Maharaja's College (January 4, 2012).

e For the students of Palakkad and Thrissur districts the awareness programme is

at the Government Victoria College, Palakkad (January 5, 2012).

e The students of Malappuram, Kozhikode, Wayanad, Kannur and Kasargod
districts to attend the programme at Government Arts and Science College,

Kozhikode (January 6, 2012).

¢ Govt Guesthouse, Thycaud, Thiruvananthapuram (January 17, 2012) for the

students of Thiruvananthapuram, Kollam and Alleppey districts.

[ earnestly hope that this request will stand worthy of your favourable disposal.

Yours truly
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